
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

November 4, 2016 

Michael Donahue 
Marashlian & Donahue 
1420 Spring Hill Road, Suite 401 
McLean, VA 22102 

Dear Mr. Donahue, 

502 Deaderick Street, 4'h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification of the transfer of Mobilitie 
LLC's Certificate of Convenience and Necessity ("CCN") to its wholly-owned indirect 
subsidiary, Interstate Transport and Broadband, LLC d/b/a TN Backhaul Networks, LLC 
("TBN"). 

In addition, the rider to Mobilitie's Bond submitted in accordance with Tenn. Code Ann. 
§§ 65-4-125(j) and 65-5-109(n)(l l), which changes the name on the Bond to TBN, has been 
approved. The Tennessee Regulatory Authority has made the appropriate changes to our records 
and no further action is required. We appreciate your cooperation and ask that you continue to 
keep us informed of any future informational changes. 

Sincerely, 

David Foster, Chief 
· Utilities Division 

Vc: Docket No. I 0-00191 
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